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August 13, 2007

Mr. Milt Wright

Milt Wright & Associates, Inc.

17939 Chatsworth Street, Suite #530
Granada Hills, CA 91344

Dear Milt,

On behalf of the Deer Valley Unified School District, we are most appreciative of
Richard Pimentel's presence at both of our school year kick off events. Thank you for
assisting us in making this scheduling work.

Please relate to Richard that as one of our high school principals exclaimed, “He hit a
home run!” One of our veteran teachers e-mailed, “Wow, he was great. What a
message... | can’t tell you how many times he brought tears to my eyes.” And two
Board members exclaimed, “He’s the best speaker I've ever heard.”

Need | say more? Richard’s messages touched our hearts and souls and set the tone
for the start of school. He relayed the importance of humanness and making a
difference in every person’s life.

Thank you again and hopefully Richard might share his stores with other audiences for
us. Until then we’ll await the release of the movie.

Sincerely,
Connie Harris Colleen Readel
Associate Superintendent Administrative Assistant
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